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Mr Fabien  Beugre OBJ2013/6627/P 11/01/2014  13:51:20 We are the owners of 25 Sherriff Road, our garden backs onto the rail line and so we are directly 

opposite the consturction site on the other side of the rail line. 

Our concern is that building tall buildings in that location will have an impact on the direction of the 

noise coming from the rail.

At present the sound can travel freely towards the north, while if this project goes ahead it will bounce 

off of the buildings in front and have a much bigger impact in our direction. Is the council going to do 

something or impose the developers to install some kind of sound barriers on the other side of the 

railway too, in order to compensate current landlord from the sound impact of their development? If the 

answer is no, we would be very much against this project going ahead as it would potentially mean a lot 

of expenses for us (new windows for example) in order to keep noise at the same levels as it is 

currently.

25 Sherriff Road

NW6 2AS

Miss Michelle  

Sweeney

COMMNT2013/6627/P 07/01/2014  21:12:01 I do not agree with the planning application. 

A building 12 storeys high will obscure the view from my window which will result in loss of daylight 

and privacy as people will be able to see in my front room and bedroom.

11 Sherriff Road

NW6 2AS

Mr S  H OBJ2013/6627/P 09/01/2014  12:13:50 I am opposed to this application as the infrastructure is not capable. The area is too busy already and 

we do not need even more retail facilities. How about an open green space for leisure and wildlife - not 

just a token tree or two next to the tower blocks.

Iverson Road

NW6 2HL
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